
 

 

 
 
 
 
Tuesday 6 February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent   
 
Religious Studies Education  
 
On Thursday 15 February, we will be delivering Religious Studies education to our Year 10 students.  
This will take place during period 1 and period 2.  
 
This reflects statutory requirements for the teaching of Religious Studies and is an important aspect 
of our education provision.  Understanding the key religious beliefs and practices and the impact 
these have on society, empathising with the values of others and debating effectively are key skills 
for our learners in our multi-cultural, globalised world. 
  
This session will focus on Muslim beliefs and practices, in particular the relevance of Tawhid and the 
significance of Hajj.  
 
If you have any queries regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me on the school 
telephone number or via email suzanne.smith@caisteracademy.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 

Mrs Suzanne Smith 
Director of Humanities 
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